
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to this week’s FACES newsletter. 

 

SPONSORED PANCAKE FLIP 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported us – so far we have raised the fantastic sum of 

£529.20!! 

 

This is an amazing amount and will go back into the school to benefit our children! 

 

If you would still like to donate, please return your forms asap to the FACES postbox in the 

office. 

 

USBORNE BOOK FAIR 

 

Many thanks to everyone who attended our Usborne Book Fair and Reading Event.  Thank you 

for your support and for the books purchased – these will be available for collection shortly 

(keep an eye out in our newsletter for information on how to collect these).  We hope your 

children enjoy reading them! 

 

Thank you to all of the children who entered our colouring competition and book character 

quiz.  We are pleased to announce the winners as follows: 

 

Colouring Competition Winner – Stanley from Flamingo class 

Book Character Quiz Winner – Ellie from Penguin class 

 

Both children have won a £5 book voucher – well done for your hard work! 

 

NEXT FACES MEETING – TBC 

 

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing 

faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  Or come and find one of us in the playground – we’d love 

to hear from you! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

THE FACES TEAM 
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